
From: Jean F.   
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2024 7:42 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL24-034 - In the Matter of the Petition of Otter Tail Power Company for Approval of the 
Transmission Cost Recovery Rider Rate 
  
As a customer I want to join the list to object to this rate increase.  I feel that as a customer who is on a 
fixed income, why should we pay for OtterTails joint effort in these so called "energy renewables" and I 
as a customer WILL NOT benefit from these so called renewables.  The only ones I see making money 
are OtterTail and its executives.  So please put myself and my husband's name on the list of people who 
object to this increase.  Thank you 
  
Jean Flaig and Kurt Flaig 

 
Milbank, SD 57252 

 
 




